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Although this proposal, if passed, would place the imposition of another tax on the 

ballot, it is a bad idea. Many Oregon residents can not afford another tax. Between 

local government's' levies and fees that are placed on utility bills (Corvallis - water), 

this may force some home owners out of our state to less costly areas of the US. 

Secondly, it is unfair that the residents of a highly  populated area can vote to impose 

additional taxes on our rural population. Please vote NO.. 

Thank you. 


